
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

an impact on High School Sports 
 

 

 

Dear Coaches,  
  

 

Last night there was a conference call with all the NYSPHSAA office staff and all 11 Section 

Executive Directors.  As you may be aware, yesterday the CDC announced their recommending 

no events or gatherings of more than 50 people for 8 weeks. That takes us into mid-May. At this 

time, no decisions have been made in regards to potential options for the spring season. Options 

that were discussed include: 

 

 Play a shortened, league-only schedule 

 Extend regular season into late May or early June 

 Keep Sectionals 

 Remove State Tournaments 

  

There will be another conference call next Sunday. They are very open to additional suggestions. 

If you have any please do not hesitate to share with me and I will pass them along. There is no 

guarantee that the spring season will even be possible but I think it’s wise to plan for one. 

  

Most importantly, please continue to be safe and take all necessary precautions.  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dave Michelsen 

SOTA Athletic Director 

45 Prince Street 

Rochester NY 14607 

W:(585) 242 -7682 x 2270 

C: (585) 259 -2371 
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